Farnham Primary School

'Together we discover, believe & achieve.'

1st September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

School reopens for pupils on Wednesday 3rd September 2025 at 8.40am

We hope you've all had a restful and enjoyable summer break! We are excited to begin a new academic year and look forward to welcoming all our children back into school. Our staff have been busy preparing the classrooms and planning a range of engaging learning opportunities to ensure a smooth and positive start for everyone.

To support with a smooth start to the new academic year, please find below information about where your child will be greeted by their class teacher at the start of each day.

- **Nursery** Nursery entrance (along the pedestrian pathway)
- Reception Early Years playground (to the side of the main school building)
- Year 1 Year 1 entrance (along the pedestrian pathway)
- Year 2 Bottom playground (line up adjacent to the scooter track)
- Year 3 Bottom playground (line up by the bottom door opposite the Shed)
- Year 4 Bottom playground (line up by the bottom door opposite the Shed)
- Year 5 Bottom playground (line up by the bottom door opposite the Shed)
- Year 6 Bottom playground (line up adjacent to the football court)

Due to limited space on the bottom playground, please say goodbye to your child at the top of the slope on the top playground. Farnham adults will be present on the bottom playground from 8.30am each day to supervise pupils.

At the end of the day, Nursery, Reception and Year 1 pupils can be collected from the same entrance. When collecting pupils from Years 2 - 6, please wait behind the yellow line on the top playground at the end of the day so that teachers can safely dismiss all pupils to their adult.

As always, we value your continued support and partnership, and we look forward to working together to make this year a successful and rewarding one for your child.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Keenan Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs S Keenan







Stratford Road, Bradford West Yorkshire, BD7 3HU

T: (01274) 573 297

E: office@fps.paymat.org www.farnhamprimary.org.uk